
Dear Parents,  
  
Please Note: Late fine for fee payment for the month of July 2020 will not be applicable till                  
July 31, 2020.   
 
It is very unfortunate for all of us that the pandemic has interfered with our children 
savouring in full measure the educational experience. However, we began our classes 
bang on time, albeit virtually. We reached devices braving all odds to teachers across the 
city to support the online mode of teaching-learning. ​All classes, curricular and 
co-curricular, are being done virtually​. We were one of the first schools in the city to 
commit to and begin online education this year. We are also perhaps a rare school which 
taught eye​ ​exercises​ ​to kids.   
 
A significant number of our support staff were present and working during the lockdown to 
attend to essential maintenance and sanitisation and have worked diligently to keep the 
premises clean throughout the lockdown period.  In fact, some of them stayed away for 
months from their families. Post lockdown, as more number of members have started 
coming to the school for work, stricter measures are being taken to ensure safety. 
Elaborate and scientific steps have been put into practice for everyone to follow to 
maintain the pristine quality of the buildings and campus. This has been intimated earlier 
to you. 
 
You may be knowing, every year, there are repair works carried out during the end term 
break and summer break to welcome students with enhanced safety and security. This 
session too, we had planned and placed orders for all these kinds of work by early March, 
2020. But unfortunately, due to the pandemic the whole process of repair and 
maintenance came to a halt. As the lockdown got lifted gradually and in this phase of 
Unlock I, we have again resumed work with great momentum.   
 
 ​As is customary with us, we had sent out a circular in the month of December requesting                 
for a modest increase in the fees for the new session to which none had expressed any                 
concerns. However, responding to the unusual situation that the pandemic has put us into,             
our fees have been rolled back to that of the last session 2019-20. The extra fees paid by                  
you in April ​have also been adjusted equally over the remaining 11 months.  
  
Further, the bus contractor has reduced the bus charges from May 2020. Bus users would               
be aware of this. 
 
Our caring teachers and staff are waiting eagerly to welcome our dear children physically              
back to school. ​Going forward, we wish to assure you that we are together as a family in                 
fighting this new battle. You can always reach out to the school and we will always do the                 
best we possibly can. ​We sincerely hope, together we can tide over these difficult times.   
 


